
The Committee on Ethics will be conducting a workshop at the 2024 ACS Fall Meeting in 

Denver, Colorado entitled: Ethics Education in the Digital Age 

The four-hour intensive workshop will take place on Tuesday, August 20, 2024 at the Denver 

Convention Center from 1:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

Note: attendance is limited, pre-registration is required. 

Cost: $20.00 

In today’s digital age, the integration of technology and innovative pedagogical methods has 
transformed the landscape of education. This workshop seeks to explore the intersection of online 
learning and gamification in the realm of ethics education. There are two objectives to this 
workshop, one of which is to strengthen scientists ethical reasoning skills and bias awareness. 
The other is to equip educators with the tools necessary to enhance the effectiveness of ethics 
education. 

The workshop will work to strengthen scientists' ethical reasoning skills and bias awareness by 
taking each participant through a course. After the course is complete, each participant will attend 
the in-person portion of the workshop where they will put their skills to the test. The workshop’s 
interactive format will allow participants to exchange ideas, engage in practical activities, and 
collaborate through gamified ethics material. The workshop will equip educators with necessary 
tools to enhance the effectiveness of ethics education by taking each educator through a new 
pedagogical application of ethics. 

By the end of the workshop, participants will have gained valuable experience in applying ethical 
reasoning skills and bias identification. Educators will have gained insights into the practical 
implementation of ethics education in online learning environments with gamification elements. 

 


